
Navigating the New Chapter 13 Plan and Changes to the Federal Rules 

 Changes to the Federal Bankruptcy Rules and the Chapter 13 plan take effect on 
December 1, 2017.  We are conducting two free training sessions to go over the new plan form 
and certain rule changes that will affect your Chapter 13 practice.   The sessions are free and are 
open to attorneys and their staff.  An application for one hour of CLE is pending with the Idaho 
State Bar Association for attorneys who attend. The dates and locations are: 

  

Pocatello - Brown Bag Lunch  

 November 14, 2017 

11:30 am – 1 pm 

United States Court 801 East Sherman 
 

Jury Assembly Room 
 
 

Boise 

November 17, 2017 

10:30 am – 12 pm 

James A. McClure Federal Building and US Court House at 550 West Fort Street 

Clearwater Conference Room 

 

Coeur d’Alene  

November 17, 2017 

9:30 am – 11 am 

Via video United States Courts  

6450 N. Mineral Drive 

Judges Conference Room – Clerk’s Office 

 

 Please rsvp to the Office of the Chapter 13 Trustee at 208-922-5100 with the number of people 
from your office attending and the location so that we can prepare the appropriate amount of 
materials. 


